
 

 

 
  

   
    

 
 

  
 

            
  

 
     

 
             

        
 

   
     
     
    
        
     
     
     
     

 
            

            
         

 
               

                
 

 
 

 

  
 

    

~TORONTO 
City Councillor 

Vincent Crisanti 

Councillor, Ward 1 - Etobicoke North 

City Hall I 100 Queen Street West I 2nd Floor - C55 I Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
Tel: 416-397-9255 I Cel: 647-632-7560 I Councillor_Crisanti @toronto.ca 

To: Striking Committee 
100 Queen St. West 
Toronto, ON. M5H 2N2 

August 9th, 2023 

RE: ST2.1 – Council Member Appointments to Committees, Boards, and External Bodies: Final Requests for 
Consideration 

Dear Chair and Vice Chair, 

I am requesting your consideration to continue my tenure as a member of the Toronto Police Service Board (TPSB) and have 
listed my final requests for the consideration of the Striking Committee: 

 TPSB, Member 
 Planning and Housing Committee, Member 
 Toronto Seniors Housing Corporation, Member 
 Audit Committee, Member 
 Greater Toronto Airports Authority (GTAA) Consultative Committee, Member 
 Exhibition Place Board of Governors, Member 
 Canadian Film Centre Board of Directors, Member 
 Film, Television and Digital Media Advisory, Member 
 General Government Committee, Member 

As a Board member of the TPS, myself along with Vice Chair Nunziata and Councillor Cheng have invested significant time in 
learning about the complexities of police governance and policing, engaging with the public on community safety concerns, and 
supporting ongoing police reform work aligned with the Board's priorities. 

I respectfully request that you keep the above factors in mind and acknowledge the challenges in shifting membership at this 
time as it may destabilize the TPSB and as a result, impact the capabilities of the Board to effectively serve Torontonians. 

Sincerely, 

Vincent Crisanti 

Councillor, Ward 1 Etobicoke North 


